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What are we doing 
 

We are taking care of the waste water services in your community by upgrading a section of 

sewer on Station Road and Nairn Road in Ardersier which has been deteriorating and causing 

problems for customers. 

 

   

 

• We are currently in the first phase of the project on Nairn Road. 

• Works are expected to take around 1 year with reinstatement to follow. 

• Road Closures are planned in 3 phases namely: 

o On Station Road from the Nairn Road junction to number 26 Station Road  

o Entrance to lane adjacent to number 59 Nairn Road 

o Entrance to lane adjacent to number 33 Nairn Road behind number 17 Cameron Drive 

• Residents car parking bays, where possible, will be kept open and additional spaces have 

been made available. 

• Please always follow any health and safety signage. 
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Site Compound and access to site 
 

Our site compound (shown on map below) is situated to the rear of houses in Station Road 

and Nairn Road, at the far side of the football field from Ardersier Primary School.  13 

additional car parking spaces have been made available for residents parking. 
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Progress, road closure and bus services 
 

• We have established the site compound and additional car 
parking spaces; and installed all signage for the first phase of 
work. 

  

• The main works are currently in progress on Nairn Road under 
traffic lights.  

 

• The temporary road closure on Station Road will begin from 
Monday 3rd April 2023 and be in place for up to 12 weeks. 

 

• During the road closure on Station Road, buses will be diverted 
along Stuart Street for entrance/egress from Ardersier.  Bus 
stops on Nairn Road and Station Road will be temporarily 
closed.   

 

• Anyone using the bus service (including School Pupils waiting 
to board the 111 Services) should use the bus stops on either 
Stuart Street or Ardersier High Street. 

 

• Safer routes to school will be maintained for pupils walking to 
school during works. 

 

• If anyone has specific concerns, please contact us. 
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Diversion route 
 

The diversion route and signposting for all road traffic is shown below. Please follow 

the signs in place for the duration of the road closure. 

 

Cones will be placed at the junction of Stuart Street with the High Street.  We would 

ask residents and businesses to refrain from parking within the hatched box in order to 

allow space for vehicles turning right at this junction. 

 

Local businesses and community facilities on Station Road will remain open and 

accessible via the diversion – please continue to support them.  
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Taking care of your sewer network 

 

Getting Around Safely 
 

During works in Station Road and Nairn Road school pupils and pedestrians should use the 

routes shown below to avoid the construction works.  

 

   

 

• Other pedestrian routes will remain open, including the normal safe route from Station Drive 

to the primary school. There will be little traffic on this section of Station Road during the 

road closure but please continue to cross with care – and also be aware when the road re-

opens in the summer and normal traffic returns. 

• Please always follow all health and safety signage. 
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